
 

 
 

SNELL & WILMER WELCOMES ANTHONY D. MARINO TO THE PHOENIX OFFICE 
 
PHOENIX (May 25, 2022) – Snell & Wilmer is pleased to announce Anthony D. 
Marino has joined the Phoenix office as an associate in the Intellectual Property 
group. 
 
Marino focuses on patents, trademarks, and copyrights. He routinely prepares, 
files, and prosecutes patent applications in the artificial intelligence, 
eCommerce, business method, biotechnology, agriculture, and medical device 
spaces. He has extensive experience filing and managing international and 
foreign patent applications. In addition, he is experienced in negotiating 
settlements for his clients in patent infringement matters involving their 
competitors and non-practicing entities (i.e., patent trolls). 
 
Marino received his J.D. from Arizona State University, Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law, and his B.S. 
from University of Arizona. He is a current board member of the Ronald McDonald Charities of Central and 
Northern Arizona. 
 
 
About Snell & Wilmer 
Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 450 attorneys practicing 
in 16 locations throughout the United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona; Los 
Angeles, Orange County and San Diego, California; Denver, Colorado; Washington, D.C.; Boise, Idaho; 
Las Vegas and Reno, Nevada; Albuquerque, New Mexico; Portland, Oregon; Dallas, Texas; Salt Lake City, 
Utah; Seattle, Washington; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large, publicly 
traded corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information, visit 
swlaw.com. 
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